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NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

PUBLICATION OF THE HEALTH MARKET INQUIRY (HMI) PROVISIONAL FINDINGS 

AND RECOMMENDATIONS REPORT  

______________________________________________________________ 

Dear Stakeholder, 

1. Further to the Notice of 22 June 2018, the Panel hereby wishes to inform all stakeholders 

that the HMI and Life Healthcare have resolved the confidentiality issues in relation to the 

Provisional Report.  

 

2. The Panel is now in a position to release the HMI Provisional Report for public comment. 

 

3. The Provisional Report will be released on Thursday 5 July 2018 at 10:00 at media 

conference to be held at the Hilton Hotel, 138 Rivonia Rd, Sandown, Sandton. 

 

4. Details on the period allowed for public comment and engagement on Provisional Report 

will be announced by the Panel Chair during the media conference. 

 

5. Stakeholders who wish attend the media conference are kindly requested to register with 

the HMI and indicate the number of attendees at PaulinaM@compcom.co.za.  

 

6. The HMI will further live stream the media conference for those stakeholders who are 

unable to attend in person. Details on live streaming will be available on the competition 

commission website (www.compcom.co.za), on the day of the media conference. 

 

7. The Panel wishes to thank all stakeholders for their active participation and engagement 

in the Inquiry process and looks forward to releasing the HMI Provisional Report to the 

public. 

 

Issued on: 26 June 2018  

HMI Panel  
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